
 
 

NOTICE 
MISSISSIPPI BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 
Special-Called Teleconference Meeting 

A special-called teleconference meeting of the State Board of 
Education will be held on Friday, March 21, 2025.  The 

purpose of the meeting is to discuss an educator misconduct 
matter.  

 
The public is invited to attend at the following time and 

location: 
 

March 21, 2025 
3:30 p.m. 
Suite 311 

Mississippi Department of Education 
359 North West Street 
Jackson, Mississippi 

 
 
 
 

 
Posted:  March 21, 2025 


